
 

 

If your child shows ANY of the following symptoms, isolate the whole household and 

book a coronavirus test​ ​as soon as possible. 

● a high temperature​ – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure 

your temperature) 
● a new, continuous cough​ – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes 

in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

● a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste​ – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or taste 

anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

When you receive your test result, you must follow the instructions below: 

How long has it been ​between your child being in school and them first displaying symptoms​?  
If your child was tested with no symptoms, please go by the time of their test instead. 

 

Less than 48 hours 
(Symptoms appear on 19th/20th December) 

More than 48 hours 
(Symptoms appear from Monday 21st December onwards) 

    

     

Email 
parents@writtleinfantschool.com 

with details of your child’s test 
result. 

Email 
parents@writtleinfantschool.com 

with details of your child’s test 
result. 

Enjoy the Christmas break! Contact NHS Test and Trace  

and follow their guidance. 

  

 

 

Enjoy the Christmas break! Contact NHS Test and Trace  

and follow their guidance. 

 Get well soon! 

 

 

 

 

 Get well soon!  Email 
parents@writtleinfantschool.com 

if you will still be in isolation 
when school re-opens (4th Jan). 
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